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It is far too early to stop consulting on the building of a prohibitively expensive new
nuclear power station at Sizewell when so many questions about its building and the
possibly ruinous short-term and long-term impact on the local area remain unanswered.
These include the lack of a long-term water supply which might mean the unknown impact
of building a water desalination plant. The fact that rising sea levels might cause problems
with coastal defences. The fact that rare habitat and bio diversity will be lost. And then the
cost which will involve massive increases in traffic onto local roads with an influx of
thousands of workers into rural area. All these problems have not been properly
considered yet. Please put the deadline for consultation back so that more time can be
taken to consider these questions and provide definitive answers before any rushed go
ahead. Thanks.
Kind regards, Tom Faulkner.

mailto:sizewellc@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

